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Top DEP Stories 
   
Mon Valley Independent: Westmoreland Sanitary Landfill fined more than $62K for violations 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2023/11/westmoreland-sanitary-landfill-fined-more-than-62k-for-
violations/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Westmoreland Sanitary Landfill in Rostraver fined more than $62K for violations 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/westmoreland-sanitary-landfill-in-rostraver-fined-more-than-
62k-for-violations/ 
 
Morning Call: Residents, others urge state to deny environmental permits for massive Lehigh Valley 
industrial site 
https://www.mcall.com/2023/11/13/river-pointe-development/ 
 
 
Mentions   
 
Times Observer: Sheffield Township stream deemed impaired 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2023/11/sheffield-township-stream-deemed-
impaired/ 
 
Times News: DEP tells turf facility what it can accept 
https://www.tnonline.com/20231113/dep-tells-turf-facility-what-it-can-accept/ 
 
 
Air 
 
WPXI: American Lung Association’s ‘State of Lung Cancer’ report: how Pennsylvania ranks 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/american-lung-associations-state-lung-cancer-report-how-
pennsylvania-ranks/EGBB3LRHYBBM3PRZWFX2ZRV6XA/  
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Reuters: US climate assessment lays out growing threats, opportunities as temperatures rise 
https://www.reuters.com/world/us/us-climate-assessment-lays-out-growing-threats-opportunities-
temperatures-rise-2023-11-14/ 
 
Bloomberg: Five Takeaways From a Sweeping Report on Climate Change in the US 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2023-11-14/5-key-takeaways-from-major-us-report-on-
climate-change 
 
Bloomberg: Nowhere Is Safe From Worsening Climate Change, New US Report Warns 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/features/2023-11-14/nowhere-is-safe-from-worsening-climate-
change-new-us-report-warns 
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NPR: Climate change affects your life in 3 big ways, a new report warns 
https://www.npr.org/2023/11/14/1206506962/climate-change-affects-your-life-in-3-big-ways-a-new-
report-warns 
 
USA TODAY: 'Every sector of human and natural society': Federal report details climate change's impact 
https://www.usatoday.com/story/news/nation/2023/11/14/national-climate-assessment-2023-
report/71571146007/ 
 
Inside Climate News: Report Charts Climate Change’s Growing Impact in the US, While Stressing Benefits 
of Action 
https://insideclimatenews.org/news/14112023/biden-national-cliimate-assessment/ 
 
The Guardian: ‘The science is irrefutable’: US warming faster than global average, says report 
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2023/nov/14/us-national-climate-assessment-global-
warming-report 
 
AP: In fight to curb climate change, a grim report shows world is struggling to get on track 
https://apnews.com/article/climate-change-indicators-wrong-direction-disaster-
9ce248776b317bfd8794b44e9ed60900 
 
abc27: US climate report offers dire outlook, with temperatures expected to cross key thresholds 
https://www.abc27.com/news/top-stories/us-climate-report-offers-dire-outlook-with-temperatures-
expected-to-cross-key-thresholds/ 
 
WHYY: Climate change affects your life in 3 big ways, a new report warns 
https://whyy.org/npr_story_post/climate-change-affects-your-life-in-3-big-ways-new-report-warns/ 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
The Derrick: Bowes inducted into Conservation Hall of Fame 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/community_news/bowes-inducted-into-conservation-hall-of-
fame/article_15e28d7a-823d-11ee-ad6c-d724e09de2fd.html 
 
WESA: Chesapeake Bay states hit land preservation milestone 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2023-11-13/chesapeake-bay-states-land-preservation 
 
Allegheny Front: CHESAPEAKE BAY STATES HIT LAND PRESERVATION MILESTONE 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/chesapeake-bay-pennsylvania-land-conservation/ 
 
 
Energy 
 
WJET-TV: Presque Isle’s power getting an extra boost with Beach 8’s solar panel development 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/presque-isles-power-getting-an-extra-boost-with-beach-8s-solar-
panel-development/ 
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Tribune-Review: Natural gas commodities market, milder weather predictions could ease winter heating 
costs 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/natural-gas-commodities-market-milder-weather-predictions-
could-ease-winter-heating-costs/ 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Invenergy nixes proposed Elizabeth Twp. power plant 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2023/11/invenergy-nixes-proposed-elizabeth-twp-power-plant/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Invenergy drops plans to build natural gas-fired power plant in Allegheny 
County 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/11/13/invenergy-allegheny-energy-center-power-
plant.html?cx_testId=40&cx_testVariant=cx_37&cx_artPos=4#cxrecs_s 
 
Post-Gazette: After 8-year effort, another proposed natural gas power plant in Allegheny County is nixed 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2023/11/14/invenergy-natural-gas-powerplant-
allegheny-energy-center-cancelled/stories/202311130131 
 
New Pittsburgh Courier: Need help paying your energy bill? Use these resources 
https://newpittsburghcourier.com/2023/11/14/need-help-paying-your-energy-bill-use-these-resources/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Central Cambria to pay CPV Fairview back more than $3 million in taxes 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/local_news/central-cambria-to-pay-cpv-fairview-back-more-than-3-
million-in-taxes/article_ddf1ff7e-8294-11ee-a905-835f70411e08.html 
 
Pennlive: Three things Pennsylvania needs to be ready for hydrogen 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2023/11/three-things-pennsylvania-needs-to-be-ready-for-
hydrogen-opinion.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Your gas bill might go up soon — but it’s still a lower increase than PGW wanted 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/energy/pgw-gas-bill-rate-increase-20231113.html 
 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Tribune-Review: Natural gas commodities market, milder weather predictions could ease winter heating 
costs 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/natural-gas-commodities-market-milder-weather-predictions-
could-ease-winter-heating-costs/ 
 
 
RGGI 
 
Tribune-Review: Rep. Bryan Cutler: RGGI decision and executive overreach 
https://triblive.com/opinion/rep-bryan-cutler-rggi-decision-and-executive-overreach/ 
 
 
Vector Management 
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SpotlightPA: Pa. leads the nation for Lyme disease cases. Development in forests boosts the risk 
https://www.spotlightpa.org/statecollege/2023/11/pennsylvania-ticks-lyme-disease-forest-
fragmentation-development/  
 
 
Water 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Carlisle considers PFAS treatment system for water supply 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/government-politics/carlisle-pfas-water-treatment-
system/article_272f9030-7e52-11ee-9b2a-e3834766e9f2.html#tracking-source=mp-homepage 
 
York Dispatch: State Police investigate theft of water from a fire hydrant amid drought 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2023/11/13/state-police-investigate-theft-of-water-
from-a-fire-hydrant-amid-drought/71572606007/ 
 
WHYY: A levee could be built in flood-prone Eastwick. Delaware County has concerns 
https://whyy.org/articles/philadelphia-eastwick-levee-project-delaware-county-flood-concerns/ 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: PennDOT stabilizing creek near I-80 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/user?destination=/daily/111223/page/1/story/penndot-
stabilizing-creek-near-i-80   
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: New planters for downtown Berwick have green secret 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/111223/page/1/story/new-planters-for-downtown-
berwick-have-green-secret  
 
Lock Haven Express: Workgroup sets its sights on returning trout to Beech Creek 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/community/2023/11/workgroup-sets-it-sights-on-returning-trout-
to-beech-creek-2/  
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bradford Era: Forest fire burns 40 acres before containment Monday 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/forest-fire-burns-40-acres-before-containment-
monday/article_858205c2-827c-11ee-b542-c376d0209579.html 
 
Tribune-Review: ‘It’s not just everyday house dust’: Expert testifies as effort continues to halt implosion 
of boiler house in Springdale 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/its-not-just-everyday-house-dust-expert-testifies-as-
effort-to-halt-springdale-power-plan-implosion-continues/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Berks Nature reviews environmental progress in its 15th State of the Environment Report 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/11/13/berks-nature-reviews-environmental-progress-in-its-15th-
state-of-the-environment-report/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: West Third Street burn unit sees upgrades 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2023/11/west-third-street-burn-unit-sees-upgrades/  
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